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State laws about where an individual can carry a concealed firearm should be 

consistent across the state. I do not believe it should be up the individual 

directors/managers/agencies to decide whether they want to allow permitted citizens 

to be allowed to carry a firearm into a public space. I feel this put a undo burden on 

concealed carry permit holder as they would be responsible for knowing each and 

ever area they would not be allowed to carry. I understand not wanting weapons of 

any kind in court and such but it needed to be consistent across the state.  


